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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2019 9:10 PM


To: garwin.yip@noaa.gov


Subject: Fwd: Discrepancy in Reclamation Shasta Edits


Attachments: ATT00001.html; ShastaMarkupExcerpt.docx


Cathy Marcinkevage

California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-5648


Cell: 4
378-735) 265(

cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov


Begin forwarded message:


From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Date: June 2, 2019 at 1:27:09 AM PDT


To: Howard Brown <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Cc: Maria Rea <Maria.Rea@noaa.gov>


Subject: Discrepancy in Reclamation Shasta Edits


Howard --

Can you connect with Interior to identify which of their proposed edits is accurate? In their latest


markup, they propose revising text that is directly incorporated from their previous markup. It


makes a difference b/c it is regarding when they will coordinate and seek technical assistance


from us -- in all years, or just in the tier 4 years.


See attached for the excerpts.


Thanks -

Cathy



